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Power outage caused by damaged cable 
 
During works carried out by a contractor laying electrical ducts for the new power station 
this morning, a High Voltage cable opposite Waterport Place was damaged. This High 
Voltage cable feeds the transformers that supplies the low voltage supply to the new 
generator and turbines. The damage cut off the supply and caused the black out. 
 
The Gibraltar Electricity Authority would like to apologise to its customers for the 
inconvenience caused. 
 
 
 
 
 


